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PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended his sincere greetings to the people of the State on the occasion of 

Deepavali. He expressed hope that the festivity will strengthen the emotional 

integration, and light the lamp of compassion, love and righteousness amongst 

the people. 

In his festival message, the Governor wished that the festival of lights inspires 

people to rise against all odds and move forward on the path of progress and 

prosperity. He also wished that the festival of lights will radiate happiness and 

prosperity in every home across the State. 

On the festive occasion, the Governor appealed to people of the State to ensure 

that there is minimum pollution to the environment during the celebration, while 

expressing optimism that every citizen of the State will maintain the Swachchh 

Bharat spirit. 
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